From: Jo Hurford <

Sent: 05 April 2022 17:26
To: Kate Henry; Planning Planning
Subject: Comment from Bloomsbury CAAC

Dear Kate,

Re the planning application for Replacement windows in Fleet and /wells Square
2022/1259/P the comment from Blomsbury CAAC is 'no comment'.

Thank you,

Jo Hurford, BCAAC



